
Mr. Edmund W. Hughes 
Managing Director 

September l , 1967 

Atlanta Trtaffic and Sif ety Council 
Suite 1130;, Commerc e Building 
Atlanta., G :orgia 30303 

Dear Ed: 

With further reference to your letter of August 10th, we are 
enclosing h r with copy of a lett r dated .August 25, 1967 
from Karl Be'Vin· 1 Traffic Engineer. 

We have advhed Karl that we concur ln hi recommendations, 
and we feel S\ll' that he would welcome any a · i tanc: you 
could give him in getting th G orgia State Highw y Department 
to participate in uch a pl:'ogram. 

REL:lp 

Endo• re 

Sincerely yOUI' , 

R. E rl Lander 
Administr: tive aailtant 




